Health Information Exchange

This practice is participating in the Hoag Health Information Exchange (HIE), an
electronic system through which it and other participating healthcare providers
can share patient information according to nationally recognized standards and in
compliance with federal and state law, that protects your privacy. Through the
HIE, your participating providers will be able to access information about you that
is necessary for your treatment, unless you choose to have your information
withheld from the HIE by personally opting out from participation.

If you choose to opt out of the HIE (that is, if you feel that your medical
information should not be shared through the HIE), We will continue to use your
medical information in accordance with this Notice of Privacy Practices and the
law, but will not make it available to others through the HIE.

To opt out of the HIE, please contact the Hoag Director of Health Information
Exchange in writing at One Hoag Drive, Newport Beach, CA 92663, or by
telephone at (949) 764-8722.



